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The College of Psychologists of British Columbia has received notification that, during October and 
November of 2015, Ms. Nell Consiglio of West Vancouver, BC, falsely identified herself as a 
Registered Psychologist in clinical records and other communications in the course of providing 
services to clients during her employment at the Forensic Psychiatric Hospital in Coquitlam, BC. 

To protect the public, the Board of the College of Psychologists of British Columbia has directed the 
issuance of this notice, to alert the public and potential clients and employers to the fact that Ms. 
Consiglio is not and has never been registered or entitled to work or practise as a Registered 
Psychologist in British Columbia. 

Ms. Consiglio is not, and has never been, a registrant or otherwise associated with the College of 
Psychologists of British Columbia, nor has she applied to the College for registration. 

 


